
Year 6 – PGL Residential Winmarleigh 

Reminders 
 

Yesterday we held a short meeting after school with some reminders 

regarding our upcoming trip to Winmarleigh. Just to recap and for any 

parents/carers who could not attend, we have listed what was 

discussed. 

We have also attached the kit list again should you need to refer to it 

when packing this weekend. 

• On the day of departure (Monday 11th September) we ask that 

children come to school at normal time.  

• The bus is due to depart and leave school at 10am however we 

would like children in at normal time to label their luggage and 

prepare. 

• A packed lunch will be provided by school for when we arrive at 

Winmarleigh. 

• We will stay there for two nights. 

• Throughout the trip, we will send regular updates via text and 

there will be regular posts on the Year 6 Twitter pages and St. 

John’s Twitter page: 

 @6B_StJohns   @6McS_StJohns      @StJohnsKirkdale 

• Children can bring £10 spending money. We ask that they bring no 

more than £10 and children will be responsible for looking after 

their own money.  

• We are due to leave Winmarleigh at 1.30pm on Wednesday 13th 

September and will send a text message to parents with our 

estimated time of arrival. 
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